
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: chrisrwilliams1975@gmail.com
Cc: Deardoff, Amy; Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: 5264-W Comments
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 9:30:37 AM

Mr. Williams,
 
Written comments can be submitted by email at Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us or
by mail at 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317.  The deadline for
submitting written comments is Friday, March 17, 2017 at  4:30 p.m. Central Time. Also, written and
oral statements may be submitted at the March 7, 2017 public hearing.
 
Thanks,
Katherine McWilliams
Engineer
ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
501-682-0651
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From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: [BULK] Re: 5264-W Comments
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 9:36:26 AM

5264-W
 
From: Chris Williams [mailto:chrisrwilliams1975@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 9:34 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: [BULK] Re: 5264-W Comments
 
Thank you. I found the email address in the PDF of the notice posted on your site. But the
clickable link email address is incomplete in the PDF -- probably because the address breaks
acrosss lines in the text.
 
Thanks.
 
 
On Tue, Feb 21, 2017 at 9:30 AM McWilliams, Katherine
<MCWILLIAMSK@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote:

Mr. Williams,
 
Written comments can be submitted by email at Water-Draft-Permit-
Comment@adeq.state.ar.us or by mail at 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock,
Arkansas 72118-5317.  The deadline for submitting written comments is Friday, March 17,
2017 at  4:30 p.m. Central Time. Also, written and oral statements may be submitted at the
March 7, 2017 public hearing.
 
Thanks,
Katherine McWilliams
Engineer
ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
501-682-0651
 
 

--
Chris Williams
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From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Chris Williams
Cc: Deardoff, Amy; Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: RE: [BULK] Re: 5264-W Comments
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 10:15:54 AM

Mr. Williams,
 
Thank you for your concern regarding the email address.  We tested the email link that is located in
the public notice document found on our website by searching the permit number in the ADEQ
Facility and Permit Summary Database (PDS), and the email address was complete on this
document.  The following is the link to PDS:  https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/home/pdssql/pds.aspx.
 
Thanks,
Katherine McWilliams
Engineer
ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
501-682-0651
 
From: Chris Williams [mailto:chrisrwilliams1975@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 9:34 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: [BULK] Re: 5264-W Comments
 
Thank you. I found the email address in the PDF of the notice posted on your site. But the
clickable link email address is incomplete in the PDF -- probably because the address breaks
acrosss lines in the text.
 
Thanks.
 
 
On Tue, Feb 21, 2017 at 9:30 AM McWilliams, Katherine
<MCWILLIAMSK@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote:

Mr. Williams,
 
Written comments can be submitted by email at Water-Draft-Permit-
Comment@adeq.state.ar.us or by mail at 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock,
Arkansas 72118-5317.  The deadline for submitting written comments is Friday, March 17,
2017 at  4:30 p.m. Central Time. Also, written and oral statements may be submitted at the
March 7, 2017 public hearing.
 
Thanks,
Katherine McWilliams
Engineer
ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
501-682-0651
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--
Chris Williams


